WINDHAM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL BOARD MEETING FOR October 1, 2018
Present: Mickey Parker-Jennings, Carolyn Partridge, Beth McDonald, Antje Ruppert, Gail Wyman, Ilana Newton, Bill Dunkel, Peter Chamberlain
Call to Order: 4:03 pm
Minutes: Beth M. moves to approve the minutes, Carolyn P. 2nd.
Bills and Pay Orders: Antje R. moves to approve pay orders 14-18
Members of the Public: Peter C. mentions that the town recently paid the state education bill in the amount of $492,000 which is paid twice a year. For some reason, Townshend was not listed in the schedule at all.
Principal’s Report: 

Superintendent’s Report: n/a
Old Business: 
Options and next steps for WES:  Carolyn P. prepared a follow-up letter for the State Board to clarify a few points that were questioned by members of the State Board at the meeting in Chester on Sept. 19, 2018, e. g., percentage of home-schooled children in Windham. She also forwarded the letter of a grandparent who fully supports WES.

Mark Oettinger sent the final version of the ballot articles.

Beth M. moves to sign and warn the warning, a special information meeting and vote by Australian ballot as written, Antje R. 2nd.
Next Meeting: Oct. 29, 2018, at 4 pm
Adjourn: 5:20 pm
